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Nadeem Jan

From: Walid Hassan <peobajour2@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, 25 September, 2020 2:37 PM

To: Nadeem Jan

Cc: Shahid Ali; shahidado@gmail.com <shahidado@gmail.com>,, ahmadsha@who.int

Subject: Fwd: Explanation letter on account of lobbying and grouping

Categories: Yellow Category

AOA Respected Colleagues, 
I recommend an official warning to the said person, for evidence to overcome such issues in future  
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: pirmuhammad khan1 <pirmuhammad1112@gmail.com> 
Date: Friday, September 25, 2020 
Subject: Explanation letter on account of lobbying and grouping 
To: Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> 
Cc: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>, Walid Hassan <peobajour2@gmail.com>, ahmadsha@who.int, 
Waseem <wabbas@who.int>, "KHAN, Faizan" <khanfai@who.int> 
 

To . 

                                              The HR department CTC, 

Subject :  Reply to explanation on account of lobbying and grouping    

Respected mam, 

Its to bring in kind notice that I am working in polio program since May 2017. In one of most highe risk and 
security compromised area  (Kamangara) Area of UC Nawagai . the area situated in pak afghan border very 
Healy and security compromised too. In which no one, health and nor volunteer ready to do work in the said 
area due to life compromised area. And I have fulfilled my responsibilities as UCPO up to the mark.  And by 
the grace of Allah implanted the all task assigned by program team up to the mark. and maintain all 
programmatic indicator satisfactory . During my tenure have not received even a single warning on the account 
of poor performance, negligence and nor misconduct .  

I would like to explain my position regarding the lobbying and grouping against my first level supervisor for the 
process of ongoing transformation. mam my intention in the voice message is not to the target someone its only 
for that the program team requested the HR for district is very low. Because of our district Bajour is most 
populated district throughout the EX Fata . and I have already apologies from the worthy PEO Mr Walid 
Hassan sb and he accepted my apologies on 21st September .  

And the matter of collecting fund for case. I want to explain the matter. mam we a few UCPOs suggested that 
we requesting to the high government authorities .that we have spent a lot of time in national cause (polio 
eradication) and now most of colleague become overage there for we requesting to the government authorities 
to adjust anywhere in government department and reward the services we have spent in the Nobel cause in the 



2

country. We have no rights to do any type of case against the CTC,WHO and already we bound in the contract 
which we signed .  

There for I am requested to accept my response to the explanation serve. And still remain my services to the 
poor community on humantirine bases.  

  

  

Regards  

Pir Muhammad  

UCPO Nawagai 5 district Bajour  

 
On Wed, Sep 23, 2020 at 2:40 AM Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Pir Muhammad, 

  

Please find attached file of Explanation letter on account of lobbying and grouping. 

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
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--  
With  Much Gratitude 
From the desk of 
 

Dr. Walid Hassan 

Polio Eradication Officer (Bajaur ) 
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